
Leah Gangelhoff Coaching Workshop

May 25-26, 2024


Manchester University, North Manchester, IN


2 Nose You Is 2 Loves You is excited to welcome Leah Gangelhoff back to 
Indiana for a coaching weekend!  This will be an excellent chance to be 
coached  by Leah in a trial setting (in fact, it will be at the location of our 
May 2023 trial - Manchester University).  The format will be smaller 
groups (only 6 to a group), so working teams will have plenty of 
opportunity to get individual attention and several searches in a wide 
variety of scenarios.  


To make this weekend as cost effective as possible, participants will be 
responsible for their own lunches.  You should be able to order a box lunch 
from the campus catering - that information will be in the Final Details 
email.  Auditing will be permitted, and very welcome, with the 
understanding that working teams have priority with questions and we 
will expect auditors to respect this.  Leah will send out a Questionnaire to 
all participants (Working and Auditors) about 2 weeks before the event to 
gather information on everyone's desires/questions/issues they want help 
with. While the Working teams will have priority for what is focused on 
during time spent working dogs, Leah always makes time for/addresses 
the questions of all participants.


(Leah does an excellent job of getting to everyone’s questions, she wants all 
participants to be heard, and I’ve often found that someone else’s question 
is something I wondered about!)  


Cost:   As you can imagine, renting an entire campus building so we can 
train in a trial environment is not inexpensive, but it is worth it!  


Working Team - $325/day  ($250 + $75 facility)

Auditors - $100/day

Working one day/audit one day - $375


People who attended Leah’s seminar in 2023 will have priority for a 
working spot in this coaching workshop and I will be contacting you 
individually prior to open registration.  I will have a waitlist after all 
working spots are filled.  The waitlist for a working spot will be from people 
who have registered as auditors, and if a working spot comes open, I will 
have a drawing for it from the list of auditors.  Registration opens February 



24, 2024 and payment will be required to hold your spot.  More info on 
that, and the link for waivers, will be sent when you register.  I am 
expecting a lot of interest for this workshop - I will need to hold some kind 
of ‘random draw’ since there are only 6 working spots per day.  I will do my 
best to keep everyone happy!  Keep in mind auditing is very valuable in 
that you get to observe all the dogs and perhaps see behavior patterns you 
might otherwise miss.🤓       


I am really looking forward to this workshop - you all have interesting 
observations and questions for Leah, and I learn so much!  


